
Steer Point Quarry Restoration Report – August 2020 

 

Conscious that during lockdown, due to the low level of activity at the quarry I have not provided as 

regular an update as before but here is the update on the Steer Point Restoration for the period of 

end of April to now for you to report to your next meeting. 

  

• The total number of HGV deliveries for the period 5 April to 2 August 2020 was 496 into the 

site which represented just 39% of the permitted number over that period 

• 9,284 tonnes of material was brought into the site during that period 

• The weekly average was 28 loads with the maximum number of permitted loads in any one 

week of 70 into the site achieved only once 

• There were no incidents or public complaints logged by Aardvark during the period 

 

The low number of movements over the month due to availability of suitable material as 

construction sites continue to lag.  Hopefully the Government’s ‘build, build, build’ strategy for the 

economic recovery will generate suitable material and we can get back on track.  The variation 

application to extend the timescale for the restoration is due to be determined in September. 


